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FROM THE OFFICE
OF THE PRESIDENT
ROBERT [. HILLER

I
THE ZANVYL KRIEGER FUND, INC.

167 West Mouwnt Roval Avenue « Balimore, Marvland 21201 = 301.727.482%

June 10, 1988

Mr. Henry L. Zucker

Premier Industrial Foundation
4500 Euclid Avenue

Cleveland, Ohioc 44103

Dear Hank:
Thank you for your letter of June 7.

As 1 indicated to you in our recent telephone conversation,

it will be my pleasure to serve as a member of the Commission.
I do, however, wish to reiterate my bellef that the general
perception of how this Commission does its work is very
important to the undertaking and certainly to me, personally.

As you indicated in your letter of June 7 that all options
are open with respect to the work of the Commission, I feel
this issue can be presented at the appropriate tims.

Marianne joins me in saying hello to you and also to extend
our warmest regards to Harriet. Please say hello to Mort and

wish him well on this undertaking.

Fondly,

Robert 1
/eb
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TO: Arthur J. Naparstek FROM: Henry L. Zucket DATE: 12/15/88

DEFARITMI NT/PLANT CAYIO - REPL Y lNG TO
. 1 CAREME N ALANT tn(_#M R E £
SUBJECT:

The following are the highlights of a brief meeting I had with Bob Hiller on
December 13 in New York:

1. He believes the Commission is off to a great start and has confidence that
it will make substantial progress.

2. He believes that the Commission should be much more critical of the status
quo in Jewish education. It should point up its weaknesses,and it should
demand better results if more money is to be devoted to Jewish education.

3. Bob said much of what Eli Evans had said the previous day about the need
for more innovation and demonstration projects.

4. Bob is supportive of our approach on the community c¢rganization option and,
I cthink, will be helpful in carrying it out with the foundations and with
the federations.
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